
 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

                                                               

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 10 July 2023 

Dear families,  

Transition events in school were wonderful last week, the children were all 

settled in their new classes. It was fantastic to welcome our new Year One 

teacher last week into school, Miss Marum is looking forward to joining our 

school family in September.  

This week in school is especially special for our current Year 6 children; I am 

looking forward to their awards ceremony on Tuesday, I love to hear the range 

of reasons for their individual awards. The big question is who will be our Lady 

and Gent of the year? The Year 6 prom is set to be an event to remember, Mrs 

Walledge and Mrs Storey have been busy preparing! My favourite part is seeing 

the memories that have been gathered, sorry Year 6 but I have provided some 

photographs from when you were in Nursery and Reception!  

Your child’s academic report will be coming home with your child on Friday. If 

you have any questions about the report please make an appointment to see 

your child’s class teacher. 

Please make note of the diary dates as we would love to welcome as many of 

you as possible into school over the next two weeks.  

Mrs Smyth  

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Tuesday 11 July 

Year 6 awards ceremony 

 

Thursday 13 July 

Year 6 Prom 

 

Friday 14 July 

Whole School Values Assembly 

 

Friday 14 July 

PGL trip 

 

Friday 14 July 

End of year Academic Reports 

 

Monday 17 July 

Year 5 London Trip 

 

Wednesday 19 July 

Key Stage One Trip to Lincoln 

 

Thursday 20 July 

Year 5 and 6 Theatre Performance 

at 5pm 

 

Friday 21 July 

Year 5 and 6 Theatre Performance 

at 10am 

 

Friday 21 July 

End of Term 6- 1pm finish 

 

Wednesday 6 September 

Start of Autumn Term 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tickets on sale £2.50 from the school office  
 

Tickets limited to 2 per family (initially) 
 

The theatre company are in school in the 
last week of term. It is extremely important 
that all Year 5 and 6 children are in school 

all week during theatre week. 
 
 


